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REACH FOR THE STARS 

 

 
 
11.03.24 - 14.03.24 - Y1-5 
Assessment Week 
 
11.03.24 2:15pm - Y3&4 
Maths Parent Workshop 
 
14.03.24 - Year 6        
Showcase 
 
15.03.24 - Own Clothes 
Day (Bring an Easter Egg 
donation) 
 
15.03.24 2:15pm - Y1&2 
Maths Parent Workshop 
 
18.03.24 - 21.03.24 - Y6 
Assessment Week 
 
18.03.24 2:15pm -         
Reception Maths Parent 
Workshop 
 
26.03.24 - Easter Bingo 
 
27.03.24 - Nursery Family 
Assembly 
 
28.03.24 - Easter Bonnet 
and Diorama Parade 
 
28.03.24 2pm - Finish for 
Easter Holidays 

 

08.03.2024 

 

 

 
 

Hello Parents and Carers! 
What a brilliant week it has been! Yesterday, we held our annual World Book Day      

celebrations. This year, we held a sponsored ‘Boogie for Books’ where the children 
took part in lots of dance activities! So far from our sponsored event, we have raised a 
huge £1,261 - a huge thanks to all families who have donated or raised funds for this! 
We know there are also some sponsor forms still coming back to school over the next 

few days, so this total will increase! We also spent lots of time on book-related           
activities on World Book Day - it was a fantastic day and very much enjoyed by all! 

Our Year 2 classes also attended Pizza Express this week and made pizzas - their        
behaviour was fantastic! Well done Year 2! 

Next week it is Assessment Week for our Y1-5 children. The children will take part in 
some tests as part of this, which is a real chance for them to show off everything they 

know! Please ensure your child is in school, on time, every day. 
Have a lovely weekend! 

Miss Howard 
                                     

SAVE THE DATE - EASTER BINGO! 
On Tuesday 26th April at 3:30pm, we will be       

holding our Easter Bingo! This will be a ticketed 

event - a letter will be sent out for this soon which 

will contain information about how to get tickets. 

Tickets will be allocated on a first-come, first-served 

basis. Bingo books will be available to purchase at 

the event, at a cost of £2 each. There will also be a 

Tuck Shop available to purchase refreshments 

from! 

 
  

Year One Phonics 
 

This week in Phonics, Y1 have been revising 
previously-taught sounds. We have been      

playing games and having lots of fun! 
 

We have challenged ourselves to read as many 
sounds as we can in one minute. Use your sound 

mat at home to practise even more - can you 
beat your previous high score? 

 
We have also been creating our own aliens and 

giving them alien names! Can you read these 
alien words?  

Gliff, sprimp, shog, sloin, prie, twull, rame 
 

Keep working hard and reading at home! 
 

ATTENDANCE is one of our school values 
As a school we are striving to achieve at least 
97% attendance. Attendance has been better 
this week, with a few days getting over 95%, 
however has still not met our target. 
 
OVERALL - 92.8% 
Monday - 94.6% 
Tuesday - 95.2% 
Wednesday - 94.1% 
Thursday - 95.7% 
Friday - 93.2% 
 
Well done to 3CM, 4LH and 5LG who achieved 
over 97% attendance this week! Our top     
classes, 3CM and 5LG, achieved 98.3%          
attendance, so will receive Champions      
Breakfast next week! 



CURRICULUM Corner 
This Week’s Subject:  Art 

Art and design stimulates creativity and imagination. It provides visual, tactile 
and sensory experiences, and a     special way of understanding and              

responding to the world. It enables children to communicate what they see, feel 
and think, through the use of colour, texture, form, pattern and different materials 
and processes. We follow a five-part sequence where children can explore art by 
researching an artist, practising the art skills being covered, planning their        
designs using previously-taught skills, creating their designs and evaluating their 
work so that they can identify what they have done well and what could be         
improved. 
 
 
Y6 have been learning about Banksy, a     
famous graffiti artist. They created beautiful 
pieces using a stencil technique and finished 
it off with their own ‘tags’. Well done Year 6! 
 

 

Reading Recommendation 
 

 
Jake from 3OK recommends Dirty Beasts by Roald Dahl. 

 
 
 
 

Jake says, “I like the     

animals in this book, and 

the rhymes. I also like 

the illustrations. I like 

the story of each animal 

– it’s a really funny 

book!” 

TTRS AND NUMBOTS WINNERS THIS WEEK 
 
 

 

TTRS 
Most correct answers: Oliver JW Y4 - 2,162 
Most coins: Oliver JW Y4 - 21,495 
Improved speed: Jessica W Y5 - Improved by 0.07 
seconds 
Fastest all-time speed: Chris R Y6 and Jimmy C Y6 - 
0.78 seconds  
  
Numbots 
Most minutes played: Rory Z Y2 - 69 minutes  
Correct answers: Rory Z Y2 - 773 
Most coins: Rory Z Y2 - 5,205  

Please follow us on X (formerly Twitter)! 
 

NEW! 
Please follow our brand new account for all things reading! 

Reading Account - @WellesBooks 
Whole School Account - @WellesbourneSch 

Nursery - @WellesbourneNur      Reception - @WellesbourneRec 
Y1 - @WellesbourneYr1                        Y2 - @WellesYear2 

Y3 - @WellesbourneYr3                         Y4 - @WellesbourneYr4 
Y5 - @WellesbourneYr5                          Y6 - @Yr6Wellesbourne 

Bully Busters 
 

This week, some of our children took part in a hate crime 
conference ran by Bully Busters. Children from Florence 

Melly Primary School also came along.  
Natalie from Bully Busters spoke about different types of 

hate crimes. The children who attended will be delivering a 
whole-school assembly with the help of Bully Busters soon 

to explain what a hate crime is. 
Well done to Alfie, Emily, Gabriella, Lucy and Daniel from 

Y4, Alfie, Holly, Jakub and Jess from Y5 and Mia and Sonny 
from Y6! 



World Book Day 
 

 
 
 
 


